
   TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES      SPECIAL  
 
 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING    March 1,    2017 
 
 
Vice-Chairman Gabram called the meeting to order at 2:30 pm. Trustee Mueller 
was present, and Chairman Madden was absent with apologies.  
 
Mr. Walder submitted a proposal from Larsen to peak the roof on the old Fire 
Station. The Trustees discussed the proposal and other uses for the old Fire 
Station. They agreed to look over the proposal and discuses at the next Trustees 
meeting on March 15th at 9:00 am.   
  
Mr. Mueller made the motion to adjourn. Mr. Gabram seconded and it passed.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:05 pm. 
 
 
 
 
Justin Madden, Chairman    Charles Walder, Fiscal Officer 
       

Recorded by: J. Dorka 


